
We firmly believe that the Bible school
is the best way to bring about revival
in New Zealand, due to its ability to
train and equip so many. One of the
challenges that we face is that our
churches are spread out, and without
a physical location with housing, it is
impossible for the students to attend
one location. With the proper
equipment we can conduct distance
learning via the computer.

Pastor Levi Reyes and his
family were in a terrible car
accident. It appeared that his
wife would possibly be blind in
both eyes due to the injuries
she sustained. On Saturday,
the doctor told them he would
need  to remove her eye  the
following Monday. She was
prayed for  the next day. When
she returned for the 
 procedure, the doctor
discovered there was no need
to follow through. God had
miraculously healed both of
her eyes.

On July 26, eleven souls were
water baptized in Beirut, and
seven received the Holy Ghost.
The ladies that were baptized
are from Madagascar, and they
were in contact with a
Madagascan woman in the UPC
of Hong Kong.  She gave them
online Bible studies and even
prayed online. Seven of them
received the Holy Ghost. The
church in Hong Kong contacted
our pastor in Beirut and now
these ladies are attending our
church there.

Since lockdown began in
March, and in just six states
of reports, we have had 150
baptisms and over seventy
filled with the Holy Ghost.
There is continued
persecution of Christians in
our nation. There is still a
need for humanitarian
assistance in our nation due
to job losses and church
shut downs.
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Project #:  GMGP.5100.2201. 

Project #:  GMGP.6010.2102.  

A church in Argentina is in need of a
new roof and does not have funds to
complete the construction. The new
roof will cost $2,000.00 and donations
of any size will help complete this
project.

More at www.globalmissions.com!
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